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End of School Year 
Cookout is Tonight! 

Come out for food, 
fellowship, and fun tonight, 
June 4th from 5:30-7:30! 
 
The menu will consist of 
grilled hot dogs and 
hamburgers, chips, drinks, 
and ice cream sandwiches. 
(You may even see the 
infamous hot dog hat over by 
the grill!) After eating, go 
outside for fun and games or 
stay in the cool air in Payne 
Fellowship Hall for some 
indoor games. There will be 
bounce houses and a variety 
of other games outside on 
the ball field. 
 
See you then! 

  

 

 

  

VBS Leader/Interest 
Meeting 

We need you at Vacation Bible 
School! Get ready to hit the trails 
for the ultimate Alaskan 
adventure! As kids trek the 
tundra, they'll explore how easy it 
is to lose sight of what's true in 
our wild world today. Pointing 
them toward Jesus, True North 
VBS shows them that he is a 
faithful friend we can always 
trust. He's our True North! Join 
us in Payne Fellowship Hall 
Monday, June 23rd at 6pm for 
our VBS Leaders meeting where 
we will talk about how VBS 
works, the schedule, decorations, 
enjoy a VBS themed dinner, and 
more. Youth who will be 
volunteering for VBS are 
welcome to attend as well. 

 

 



r  
Prayer and Care Walk 

As you can see from the pictures above we had a good turnout for the Prayer 
and Care Walk last Saturday. It was a wonderful time of being out in our 
community while praying and cleaning up trash. We found a variety of 
interesting items including one of our own flyers from a recent event! Mark your 
calendars because the next one will be coming up in September! 

 

Additional News from FBCNN 
  

  
 

Upcoming Events 
  
June 4 - End of School Year Cookout 
(see article for more information) 
 
June 11-14 - Passport Kids Camp, keep 
our children, chaperones, and camp 
personnel in your prayers as they 
participate! 
 
June 12 - Peninsula Mobile Food Bank 
will be distributing food to those in need 
of food assistance in our parking lot. 

June Staff Birthday and 
Work Anniversary 
  
Birthday: 
6/6 - Juan Garcia 
 
Anniversary: 
6/27 - Sharon Hertzler 
 
Take a moment to let them know you are 
thinking about them! 

  



 
June 23 - VBS Leaders/Interest Meeting 
at 6pm (Save the date, more details 
coming soon!) 

  

  

  

Congratulations Class of 2025! 
 
We would like to recognize all of our 
graduates in an upcoming worship 
service. If you know of someone who is 
graduating from high school or college 
this year, please let Nikki know by 
sending an email to nikki@fbcnn.org, or 
by phone, 757.930.0911. 

  

  

In the graphic above, there are 27 gray 
coins. As of March 2025, we owed 
$270,000 on our building loan, which is 
substantially less than the amount of 
$1,899,925 that we owed in March 2015. 
For every $10,000 we collect, a coin in 
the graphic will turn gold. Our current 
balance is $247,294 and we are a little 
closer to turning the third coin gold! 
Donations can be made via check 
(designate "Debt Free" in the memo), 
online giving, bill pay, and others. No 
donation is too small. 

  

VBS Will Be Here Before 
You Know It! 

We are already getting ready for this 
summer’s Vacation Bible School! The 
theme is True North and it will be July 
28-August 1, 2025, 9am-12:15pm. We 
would love if you could help us alleviate 
the cost by purchasing something off of 
our Amazon Wishlist or Concordia 
Supply Wishlist by clicking on the 
corresponding button below. We plan to 
update them periodically as necessary. 
 
Registration for VBS participants and 
volunteers is open! Children from 4 
years old through completed 5th grade 
are invited. This will be a time full of fun, 
Bible stories, games, music, and more! 
Sign up by clicking on the registration 
button below. 
 
If you have any questions, please 
contact Sharon Hertzler 
at shertzler@fbcnn.org. Thank you so 
much for your support! 

VBS Amazon Wishlist 

 

  

VBS Concordia Wishlist  

 

  

Register for VBS! 
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Paying off this debt will free up 
resources to expand our mission both 
inside and outside of our church. In 
addition, it is an investment in our future, 
helping us to fulfill our current goals and 
prepare for those the next generation will 
have. 
 
Contact our Financial Services 
Coordinator, Monica Garcia 
at monica@fbcnn.org or at 757-930-
0911 with any specific questions. 
 
A big Thank You to all of the contributors 
who have stepped up to contribute 
toward our debt retirement! 

 

  

Swingin' Singers 
 
The Swingin' Singers will be singing at 
The Hidenwood tomorrow morning. 
Afterwards, they will enjoy lunch at 
Azzuri's. 

  

Make a financial contribution to 
FBCNN today by clicking on the 

Donate link. 

Donate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Worship Opportunities 

 
Join us for worship in person or online Sunday, June 8 at 8:30am and 11am! Randy 
Shepley will be leading us in worship. 
  
The Sunday worship services are streamed directly to our website and can be accessed 
by clicking on Upcoming Live Stream tab located on the home page. If you miss a 
service, you can click on Sermon Library in the Resources tab to select the service you 
missed. (Services are listed in chronological order with the most recent on top.) 
  
The following is a list of weekly events. Learn more about children's events on Facebook 
and youth events on their Instagram page-@fbcnnyouth. 

  
Sundays 

8:30 a.m. Traditional Worship 
9:45 a.m. Adult Bible Study 

9:45 a.m. Children's Bible Study 
9:45 a.m. Infant-Preschool Bible Study 

9:45 a.m. Youth Bible Study 
11:00 a.m. Contemporary Worship 

11:00 a.m. Extended Session - infants through age 4 
11:00 a.m. Hispanic Bible Study 

12:30 p.m. Hispanic Worship 
 

Mondays 
7:00 p.m. Young Single Adults 

  
Wednesdays 

6:00 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal 
6:30 p.m. K-Motion & Youth 

6:30 p.m. Hispanic Prayer and Bible Study 
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7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal 
  

Thursdays 
10:00 a.m. Swingin' Singers 

  
  

Click on the button below to watch the worship service from 8:30am or 11am this past 
Sunday. 

June 1 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Info 

Randy Shepley, Senior Pastor, rshepley@fbcnn.org 

Juan Garcia, Associate Pastor Hispanics, jgarcia@fbcnn.org 

Walter Satchell, Associate Pastor Pastoral Care, wsatchell@fbcnn.org 

Lesley Spitzer, Associate Pastor Worship and Creative Arts, lspitzer@fbcnn.org 

Monica Garcia, Financial Coordinator, monica@fbcnn.org 

Sharon Hertzler, Director of Children and Preschool Ministry, shertzler@fbcnn.org 

John Irving, Director of Choral Ministry, jirving@fbcnn.org 

Nikki Reid, Executive Assistant, nikki@fbcnn.org 

Lindsay Rew, Preschool Director, preschool@fbcnn.org 

Church Office: 757-930-0911 
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